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Matthew Brewer, C.B.O,
President

702-229-2002
Matthew@clarkcountynv.gov

Linda Gallant

First Vice President

702-249-4103
gallanti@cityofnorthlasvegas.com

Nathan Ball, M.B.A.
Second Vice President
702-293-9260
NBall@BCNV.or

Jonathan Nichols
Secretary/Treasurer
702-455-0806
TreasurerSNICC@gmail.com

Michael Cunningham, P.E.
Immediate Past President
702-267-3900
Mcunningham@lasvegas

Jeffery S. Grove, P.E., FSFPE
Director-at-Large

702-620-5693
jgrove@jensenhughes.com

Matt Walker
Director-at-Large
702-300-5184
matt@howardhughes.com

Alan R. Ellis, M.B.A., C.B.0O.
EduCode Director
702-265-2770

aellis.educode@gmail.com

John Blomquist
Executive Director
702-406-3719
snicc.org@amail.com

Our Mission

The mission of the Southern

Nevada Chapter of the International

Code Council is to support its
stakeholders in the creation and
maintenance of a safe built
environment.

SOUTHERN NEVADA CHAPTER
INTERNATIONAL CODE COUNCIL

P.O. Box 400067
Las Vegas, NV 89140-0067
Phone 702-406-3719
www.snice.org

b Knowledge to build on

July 20, 2023

Cindy Davis, Chair

ICC Nominating Committee

¢/o Will Coffiman, Esq., Counsel
International Code Council

900 Montclair Road
Birmingham, AL 35213

Subject:  Support for Stuart Tom, P.E., CBO, FIAE, for International
Code Council Board of Directors President

Greetings, Ms. Davis,

The Southern Nevada Chapter of the International Code Council is pleased to
endorse Stuart Tom, P.E., CBO, FIAE, for the position of President on the
Board of Directors of the International Code Council.

Mr. Tom has a proven track record of effective leadership and has demonstrated
his ability to work collaboratively to achieve meaningful results. We are
confident that he possesses the vision, skills, and experience necessary to lead
the board in a positive direction,

Mr. Tom has shown his commitment to the organization through service on a
variety of committees and on the ICC Board of Directors, and we believe he
will bring a balanced and practical approach to his duties as Board President.

It is with great enthusiasm that we express our support for Mr. Tom for the
position of President on the ICC Board of Directors and request that the

Nominating Committee nominate Mr, Tom for this position.

Sincerely,

Matthew Brewer
SNICC President
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